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We took these in Augusta, at the AHVMA
meeting in October. Karen liked the one
on the right, but | could not decide, so
included them both (even though | KNOW
she is right after 30+ years).

Shortly after our 30th wedding
anniversary in June and the AVH meeting
in Sweetbriar, Virginia, Karen had a total
right knee replacement.

She did so well, that she did not need her
cane on our October trip to Augusta.

So... 2015 was yet another busy year.

We added Ozone Therapy to our practice in January and | just passed my
national certification) FAAO - Fellow of the American Academy of
Ozonotherapy, was reelected President of the AHVMA for a second time
and have still been deeply involved with the Foundation Spay and Neuter
initiative. Add that to a full time practice and Karen's 3 months of recovery
post knee surgery and the year has FLOWN by.
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